
 

September 15, 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

You are cordially invited to Sir Richard W. Scott Catholic School’s annual Welcome Back 

BBQ/Meet the Teacher Night on Thursday, September 28th.  The BBQ has been 

organized and generously paid for by the Catholic School Council (CSC) and will take 

place between 5:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. in the school’s backyard.  We will also have a DJ to 

entertain us with some fun tunes!  

The food for this event will be provided by Smokin Bones BBQ Catering.  Each student 

and their immediate family members will be entitled to one free meal, which includes a 

protein option, a bag of chips, and a drink.  Families must pick up their tickets from the 

Welcome Booth in order to redeem them for food. All students must be accompanied 

by a parent to attend this event.   

Our Meet The Teacher/Open House will take place between 6:30 p.m. and 7:30 p.m.  

You are welcome to pop into the classrooms during this time to meet your child’s 

teacher.  Our event will conclude at 7:30 p.m.  

Tickets to Blessed Fr. Frederic Ozanam parish’s Gala will be on sale at the BBQ.  Please 

consider purchasing some tickets to help support the parish with building a church for the 

community.  Tickets are $250 each.  The Gala promises to be a fun-filled evening with great 

food and entertainment for a wonderful cause! 

Please fill out the form on the next page to let us know how many people in your 

immediate family will be attending our event and indicate which protein you would 

prefer and the quantity.  Please return to the school office no later than Thursday, 

September 21, 2023. Thank you! 

Thank you. 

Ms. Donovan, Principal 

 



 

Family Name:  _____________________________________ 

Number of immediate family members attending:  _________________ 

(e.g., parents and children only) 

 

Protein choice 
*1 option per family 
member 

Total Quantity 

Beef Burger  

Veggie Burger  

Hot Dog  
 

Food: 

• The beef burger and beef hot dog are all beef and halal. 

• The veggie burger is vegan-friendly and contains soy. 

• The chips are Lays brand. 

• The buns are dairy-free, but not gluten free 
*Please consider bringing your own food if you or your child has a food 
sensitivity/allergy  

 

*Please return to the school office no later than September 21, 2023 

Date:  ____________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature: _________________________________________ 

 

 


